OFFICIAL

Hi Jim,

I got your email from CI Ross and I'm keen to support any planned meeting you organise.

The more notice I have the better to arrange attendance from either myself or a colleague.

Let me know what areas you wish to discuss.

Fuel thefts have unfortunately been on the increase and Frauds are a particularly impactful crime but I'm keen that any safety and security advice you get is tailored to your group and relevant to your attendees.

Please get in touch over the coming weeks and we'll get something in the diary.

Best regards

Graham

Graham Cameron – PS N0318 Preventions & Interventions Divisional Co-ordination Unit N Division